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  UPF-Finland Observes Africa Day 

 
 

Helsinki, Finland—UPF co-sponsored the 
11th celebration of Africa Day 
in Finland. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Albania Holds Discussion on ‘Fake News’ 
 
 

Tirana, Albania—Prominent journalists were 
among the participants of a UPF event on the 
role of the media. 
 

  

  

  

  Facing Urbanization: Indigenous and Rural Families’ Strengths, 
Wisdom, and Challenges 

 
 

UPF International—The NGO Committee on 
the Family organized a webinar 
commemorating the UN International Day of 
the Family. 
 

  

  

  

  Honoring the Legacy of Esteban Fauret 
 
 

Argentina—We express our condolences to 
relatives and families of Ambassador for 
Peace Esteban Fauret, who died on April 15, 
2022. 
 

  

  



 

 

  

  UPF-Russia Co-Sponsors Football Tournament  
 
 

Lyubertsy, Russia—Different nationalities 
and social groups united on 
the playing field. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUL 5: The Washington Times Foundation: Indo-Pacific 

Security Update 

JUL 7: UPF-Russia: International Peace Highway Project and Transport 

Interconnectedness in Eurasia: Arctic Routes 

JUL 16: UPF-UK: The Founders' Vision for the Universal Peace Federation 

JUL 24: National Parents' Day  

JUL 27: UPF-EUME: Peace Road in Berlin 

SEP 21: UN International Day of Peace 

SEP 21: UPF-EUME: Peace Road at 38th parallel in South Italy, Reggio di 

Calabria 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 


